
COVID-19 Resources for Families and Individuals with Disabilities 

Staying up-to-date on the latest information about COVID-19 can be challenging.  We’re keeping 

our eyes out for information specifically related to COVID-19 for individuals with intellectual and 

developmental disabilities that you can share with the individuals you support. 

• COVID-19 Information By and For People with Disabilities.  Check it out here! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://selfadvocacyinfo.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/Plain-Language-Information-on-Coronavirus.pdf

